
 

 
 
 

January 5, 2012 
 
Lori Higgs 
Vice President 
Financial Services and Chief Financial Officer 
St. Joseph’s Health Care London 
 
Personal and Confidential 
 
Dear Lori: 
 
With the recent proactive disclosure of executive contracts, we have received feedback 

prompting us to review the eligible expenses under our current executive benefit plan for 

expenses related to fitness within the Flexible Spending Account. 

 
As a result, effective February 1, 2012, employee exercise programs (including aerobic classes, 

personal trainer, memberships at gym – GoodLife, The Athletic Club, YMCA etc.) will no longer 

be an eligible expense under the Flexible Spending Account.   

 
As a result of these changes, we would like to give you an opportunity to review your current 

allocation for the 2012 calendar year and reallocate dollars from your flexible spending account 

to your Health Care Spending Account. I have attached a Flexible Spending Account allocation 

form and would ask that if you choose to change your allocation given the above information 

that you complete and send to Stacey Weir, Director, Human Resources, RMHC London by 

January 31, 2012.  If we do not receive a reallocation form by that date, it will be assumed that 

you do not wish to amend your allocation.  Any claims for eligible expenses prior to this change 

are to be submitted and received by Stacey Weir on or before January 26th. 

 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Karen Stone 
Vice-President, Human Resources &  
Organizational Development 
 
CC: Dr. G. Kernaghan 
 HR File 

KASZOWSA
Rectangle







KASZOWSA
Rectangle





KASZOWSA
Rectangle


	Higgs L re benefits January 5_12
	executive_HiggsLori

